
         110th Annual Hope-Clifford-Hauser 
                    Alumni Banquet 
        Reinvented:  new and improved 
 
The Hope-Clifford-Hauser Alumni Banquet will be held on Saturday May 18, 2024.  It will be 
held in the Hope Elementary Cafeteria.  This year the Alumni will be partnering with the 
Hawcreek FlatRock Area Endowment.  This is a very good thing and means exciting news 
for the Alumni. 
 
This cost of the night has been reduced from @27.00 to @20.00 per person.  We will also not 
be passing the baskets asking for money, however there will be a donation box available if 
anyone wishes to contribute.  There will also be valet parking available.  Another change is 
we will have help for anyone who needs it in carrying your plate when you go through the 
food line.  We are also offering tours of the campus starting at 5:30.  This is a walking tour 
and will take several minutes to take.  All of the changes will be discussed at the banquet. 
 
Registration will begin at 6:00 and dinner will be at 7:00.  Reservations need to be in to me 
by Monday May 13, 2024.  You can send your reservation Karen Mize   
                                                                                                    705 Vine Drive    
                                                                                                    Hope, IN  47246 
                                                                                                    812-657-2882   
                                                                                                    karenmize13@gmail.com 
You can pay the night of the banquet, but I do need to know by the 13th so that I can let the 
caterers know my final numbers. 
 
Another great change this year is we will be increasing the number of seniors receiving 
Kathryn Stewart Scholarships.  We will now be endowing 5 seniors with $500.00 
scholarships. 
 
This year’s host class will be the Hauser class of 1999.  The 50-year honors will go to the 
Hauser class of 1974. 
 
When sending in your reservations please include the year you graduated, any guests name 
who is coming with you and your maiden name if you are a married graduate. 
 
Hope to see you all there. 
 
Karen Mize 
Hauser Class of 1975 
Corresponding Secretary 
 
 
 


